
Letter:  Chamber  mixer  a
success
To the community,

South  Shore  community  members  felt  the  need  for  speed
networking on April 30 at Lucky Beaver Bar & Burger. Attendees
participated  in  speed  networking  rounds  resulting  in  new
business connections during Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of
Commerce’s  Need  for  Speed  Networking  Business  After  Hours
Mixer. The speed networking rounds enabled attendees to easily
meet new people and learn more about their partner’s local
business.

Thank you to Lucky Beaver Bar & Burger for hosting and to all
of the community members that helped to make this event such a
success. The next BAHM is May 28 at Round Hill Pines Resort in
Zephyr Cove.

Shannon Earley, chamber communications coordinator
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